
 

 

 

                                               

Building Community, Enriching Lives 

 

      Newsletter: 27th May 

Happy Half Term 

Although this has been a short half term, it has certainly been a busy one! After the Easter holidays, the 

classes moved into the new building and everyone is very pleased with the new learning environment. It 

was lovely to be able to share this with parents too.  

Well done to Year 2 and 6 who completed their SATs tests this term, everyone worked hard and tried 

their best. Sports events are returning to the calendar and Year 5 and 6 took part in Mountain Biking at 

Stratford Park last week. This week Goldfinch class competed in the Stroud District Athletics Tourna-

ment. Despite the rain, everyone enjoyed the morning and their were some great performances.  

Things are certainly getting back to pre-Covid ‘normal’ and we are looking forward to welcoming parents 

and friends back to Celebration Worship after half term. I hope you all have a lovely half term holiday 

and enjoy the Jubilee celebrations! 

 

 

100 Club  

The winners of the May draw are 

1st  98 Sherene Watts 

2nd  11 Hannah Pellant 

3rd   7 Jon Phillips 

4th   31 Ali Parker  

  

FOLS News & Events 
 

Silver Smarties Challenge 

Please return the filled tubes to school by Friday 10th June 

 

Suitcase Sale— Friday 10th June 

The suitcase sale will now take place on Friday 10th June in the school playground. 

 

Parkrun takeover—Saturday 18th June 

Please join us to run/walk the timed 5K event at Kingsway to raise funds and profile of our school. 

 

Jubilee Fair—Friday 24th June 

After school in the playground. If you are able to help at this event please let Vicki Cowan know. 

Second hand uniform 

Second hand uniform is now for sale on the FOLS webshop 

https://shop.thefols.org.uk 

Forest School 

Tuesday 7th June  No Forest School 

Tuesday  14th June  Goldfinch Class 

Tuesday 21st June  Skylark Class 

Tuesday 28th June  Swallow Class 

Tuesday 5th July  Swift Class 

Tuesday 12th July  Skylark Class 

Tuesday 19th July  Swallow Class 
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Monday 6th June School  Closed in lieu of Jubilee Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 7th June All children back to school   

No Forest School 

Arts week in school 

Wednesday 8th June First  swim for Swift Class 

FOLS meeting via Zoom  

Friday 10th June Cut off for returning FOLS Silver Smartie tubes 

FOLS Suitcase sale 

Tuesday 14th June Goldfinch Forest School 

Swift Class trip to London 

Wednesday 15th June Swift Class swimming (2) 

Thursday  16th June Year 4 to  “In the Net” internet safety  at Field Court Juniors 

(letter to follow) 

Saturday 18th June FOLS Parkrun takeover  8.45am 

Monday 20th June School  Class Photos and Year 6 leavers photos. 

Tuesday 21st June Skylark Forest School 

Wednesday 22nd June Swift  Class Swimming (3) 

Friday 24th June Swift Class to Skillzone 

Jubilee Concert  

Tuesday 28th June Rags to Riches Used clothing collection 

Swallow Class Forest School 

Wednesday 29th June Swift Class Swimming (4) 

Tuesday 5th July Swift Class Forest School 

Wednesday 6th July Swift Class Swimming (5) 

Tuesday  12th July Skylark Class Forest School 

Wednesday  13th July Last swim for Swift Class 

Tuesday 19th July Swallow Class Forest School 

Thursday 21st July Last day of term for pupils 


